Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
November 2, 2015
Re:  
Job Description Updates – “Summer Painter” and “Summer Paint Crew Chief” 
With the growth of the District’s facilities, the Facilities Maintenance Department has requested to use painters over the winter break to complete painting that could not be finished during the summer. As a result HR recommends changing the titles of “Summer Painter” and “Summer Paint Crew Chief” job descriptions to “Painter” and “Paint Crew Chief”. 
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